
 

 

 
 
 
Saturday November 12 
  5:00 pm Amelia and Sabino Gaito and Sabino, Jr. and 

  Donna Green 
 

Sunday  November 13 

  7:30 am Geraldine Boyer and Hughie Guckian 

  9:00 am Deceased Members of the Capuano Family and 

  Karl Buckman 

11:00 am Donato Polangia and Marianna Desiderio 

  5:00 pm Gloria DeCandia and Hazel Petrallia 
 

Monday  November 14 

  8:00 am Don G. Shipley and Anthony Vitale 
 

Tuesday November 15 

  8:00 am John Calo and John Walsh 
 

Wednesday  November 16 

  8:00 am Dorothea Eaton and Jackie Ford 
 

Thursday November 17 

  8:00 am Mary Kunzweiler and Al Sorrentino 
 

Friday  November 18 

   8:00 am Eleanor Wallence and Michael Wisneski 
 

Saturday November 19 

  8:00 am Walter and Ethel Kuzma and Michelle Kuzma 

  5:00 pm Deceased Members of the Cangemi and  

  Phelan Families and Donna Green 
 

Sunday  November 20 

  7:30 am Barbara Lopez and Deceased Members of the 

  Gagliano Family 

  9:00 am Mary Marino and Nicholas Marconi 

11:00 am James Tierney and Karl Buckman 

  5:00 pm Hazel Petrallia and Daniel J. Leahy 

Weekly Memorials 
The Lamp burning before the Blessed Sacrament the week 

of November 13th is in memory of deceased members of the 

Knights of Columbus 
 

The Candles on the altar the week of November 13th are in 

memory of Fr. Ron Amandolare. 
 

The Flowers on the altar the week of November 13th are in 

memory of Richard Carroll given by Mary Carroll. 
 
 

Hear our Prayers for those who are ill especially Anthony  

LaFerrara,  Stanley Wisneski, Neiko Pagaling, Judy Latalladi, 

Msgr. Patrick Brown, Deacon Maximo Paulino, Marlene 

Wisneski, Cecilia Ivashko, Carmela Cecere, Marie Conlan,   

Sandra Dols and for all our deceased especially Catherine Datre 

and Marilyn Furman. 

Mass Schedule November 19th & 20th 
     

Fr. Bob  Saturday 5 pm, Sunday 9 am and 5 pm 
 

Fr. Chris Sunday 7:30 am and 11 am 
 

 

 

 Reconciliation (Confession) November 19th 
 

Fr. Bob  Saturday 4:00-4:30 pm 

Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
November 13, 2016 

         Pray the Rosary with Us! 
 

The Rosary is prayed every weekday morning 

before the 8 am mass starting at 7:40 am and 

the Novena is prayed after mass on Tuesdays.  

We also gather to pray the Rosary on Monday 

evenings at 6:30 pm in the Church and Thurs-

day mornings at 10 am in the North Room of 

the Parish Office Building.  Please join us. All 

are  welcome. 

Have you visited our Facebook page? 

Like us at St. Patrick Parish: Chatham, NJ 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 
November 20, 2016 

 

First Reading: 2 Samuel 5:1-3 

Samuel describes how all the tribes of Israel went to David in 
Hebron and said they were his bone and his flesh and it was he 
who led them back to Israel. The Lord told David he would be a 
shepherd to His people. David made an agreement with the 
elders and was anointed king. 

Second Reading: Colossians 1:12-20 

Paul explains to the Colossians that God has made them fit to 
share in the inheritance of the holy ones in light and that 
through the Son we have redemption and forgiveness of sin. He 
describes Jesus as the image of the invisible God, the head of 
the church and in Him all things hold together. 

Gospel: Luke 23:35-43 

Jesus is mocked by the crowd as he hung on the cross. Above 
him was an inscription that read “This is the king of the Jews.” 
One of the men being crucified with Jesus tells Him to save 
them and Himself, while the other asks that he be remembered 
when Jesus is in his kingdom. Jesus said in reply, “Amen I say 
to you, today you will be with me in Paradise.” 

Parish Support-November 6th 
THIS WEEK’S OFFERING………………………………..$22,130 

LAST YEAR’S OFFERING………………………………..$16,304 



BAPTISM:  Arrangements should be made one month in advance by calling Deacon Joe Wisneski at 973-635-4976. Parents are 

expected to attend an instructional session with a Baptism Team. Baptisms are celebrated at 12:30 pm Sundays.   

RCIA-RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS:  The R.C.I.A. invites non-baptized persons and those baptized into another 

faith to participate in a faith journey in preparation for becoming a Catholic. If you are interested in any aspect of R.C.I.A., please 

email Deb at Dkuzma@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office at ext. 23. 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Congratulations! In order that we can together plan for your big day, couples should notify the 

Church and begin to prepare at least one year in advance of the date. Please email Fr. Bob at Fr.Bob@st-pats.org or call Fr. Bob at 

the parish office ext. 22. 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK AND HOME BOUND:  If a family member or someone you know is recuperating from a hospital stay or is 

homebound for any length of time and would like to receive Holy Communion, please let us know. It is a priority for the parish com-

munity to support and be present to those who cannot be with us for the celebration of the Eucharist. If you would like a priest or 

deacon to visit a family member who is hospitalized, contact Peggy at Pgentile@st-pats.org or call her at the parish office ext. 25. 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please call the parish office at 973-635-0625 to arrange for a priest. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION AND FIRST EUCHARIST:  Children preparing to receive the sacraments of First Reconciliation and First 

Eucharist begin preparation in first grade. To register, visit our website at  www.st-pats.org or contact Ginny, vsalvatore@st-pats.org. 

 
St. Patrick Church 

 

Closing the Year of Mercy 
 

 Next Sunday, November 20 with the Feast of Christ the King, the church puts closure on the Jubilee Year of Mercy. The 
Gospel for this day ends the Year of Luke with the familiar passage about two criminals hanging next to Jesus as he speaks words of 
mercy, “Amen, I say to you, today you will be with me in Paradise.” Luke 23:43.  This expression assured the criminal of God’s mercy, 
and invites us to reflect upon the way we have experienced this Year of Mercy with opportunity for ongoing acts of mercy throughout 
the rest of our lives.   
 

 So many search for Jesus through signs, symbols, miracles and spiritual activities; yet, works of mercy open windows of 
opportunity to discover Christ through the manner that mercy is demonstrated. As Jesus hung on the cross, it would have been right-
minded to pick apart the criminal behavior of the man who sought to be remembered by Jesus as he enters his kingdom, but Jesus’ 
love for all humanity acknowledges the need to grant mercy. Monthly newsletter #588, Christopher News Notes, provides four sug-
gestions for practicing mercy based on the words of Pope Francis, “Build a Church that is like a field hospital, meeting people where 
they are and ministering to their wounds.” 
 
 1: Resist sarcasm; it is the antithesis of mercy. 

2: Do something kind and helpful for someone who you don’t get along with, or who has wronged you. 
3: Offer to run an errand (groceries, dry-cleaning pick-up, dog-walking) for a busy parent or homebound person. 
4: Make a point to smile, greet or make conversation with someone who is not in your everyday circle.  
  

 As the season gets under way that initiates “Christmas Shopping” I believe so many struggle to provide mercy to people who 
serve the public. Recently I was in Barnes and Noble to pick up an item as the clerk struggled to use a gift card that I intended to use 
for the purchase. The young woman asked another clerk for assistance; and, in the aftermath of the purchase became extremely 
apologetic to me. I felt for the young clerk in that I realized she was new, and sought to do the right thing on the job. I looked at her 
and said, “No need to apologize, you handled the situation well” and wished her luck with her job. She beamed with joy aware there 
was appreciation for her efforts. Situations like this occur to all of us, but lead me to realize that in all my “tasks” from part time jobs to 
corporate life to ministry as a priest, I had to learn on the job and appreciate people who did not poke harsh criticism upon my mis-
takes; especially as a priest. Life has taught me acceptance of all who strive to do the right thing in situations that may be new or diffi-
cult. 
 

 The person who seeks to model Christ’s acts of mercy knows that there are no limitations on acts or prayers of mercy in that 
Christ never rejected people who were misunderstood by society, or did not have the ability to measure up to particular social norms 
due to unstable situations in their lives even if it was irresponsible behavior. Christ overshadowed the law abiding Pharisees who pos-
sessed greater concern with the fulfillment of dogmas and laws than mercy toward human beings. Self-importance easily restricts the 
ability to show mercy. Personal priorities often become an impediment and stumbling block for acts of mercy in that they prevent indi-
viduals to step away from their self-importance and touch upon unexpected occurrences that call forth their presence. Sometimes 
people with low self-esteem also experience limitations in acts of mercy since they may falsely believe that they have little to offer or 
feel unworthy to perform “good deeds” due to lack of belief in their own abilities and blessings. This often originates from personal 
setbacks, failure, or lack of affirmation during the formative years of life. 
 

 St. Mother Theresa of Calcutta once stated, “Go out into the world today and love the people you meet.” As this Year of Mer-
cy concludes, use it as a springboard to extend mercy to all those you meet. It will reward you with unforeseen love in ways you nev-
er imagine.  

 
         In Christôs Love, 
         Fr. Bob 



               Baptisms 
               

      Conall Robert Curry 

    Son of Sean and Diane 

AROUND THE PARISH 

                                                2016 Bishopõs Annual Appeal-Be Rich in Good Works  

This past May, after years of study, ten men were ordained to the priesthood for our Diocese. As they prepared for 

their vocation, they were supported by family and friends. When you make a pledge to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal, 

they are also supported by you since the Appeal funds are used to help meet the cost of priestly formation and edu-

cation. Please support our seminarians by making a pledge to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal today. For your conven-

ience, you can make an online gift at www.2016appeal.org. 

                   MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

 

                  Amazing Assistants 
 

St. Patrick Parish has three children’s choirs as well 
as a teenage choir and a school choir. It is always important to 
have more than one adult present when children are rehearsing. 
I am so grateful to the following people for their dedication and 
reliability assisting at young choir rehearsals. In addition to in-
vesting their time and energy, all of them have gone through the 
Virtus training “Protecting God’s Children.” 
 

Michael Brough:  Assists with the teenage choir God Unplugged 
on Sunday afternoons. Michael assists in various ways; he plays 
the guitar , helps with set up and pick up, sings with us, and pro-
vides feedback when asked. Most importantly, he assists simply 
by being present. 
 

Anna Ivashko and Mary Meeks:  Assist with our youngest choir 
(Morning Song) and the Girls Choir. Anna helps with keeping 
folders up to date and pick up after rehearsal. Mary and Anna 
make sure that the children get safely to their parents when re-
hearsal is over. They both ring bells and help the older girls by 
singing harmony parts when needed. They help direct and lead 
motions when necessary, and between the two of them, make 
sure that an assistant is available to help when these choirs are 
at mass. Their presence and participation helps the children 
realize how important they are. 
 

Devin McGuire and Sheryl Keane:  Assist with our Boys Choir. 
Sheryl and Devin both ring bells and help the boys by singing 
harmony parts when needed. Sheryl helps collect and distribute 
music. Devin leads warm-ups and plays bass and drums for 
some of the songs. Both help direct, and between the two of 
them, make sure that an assistant is available to help when 
these choirs are at mass. Their presence and participation helps 
the boys realize how important they are. 
 

Thank you, Michael, Anna, Mary, Devin, and Sheryl for your 

assistance with children’s music ministry! 
 

   Your grateful servant, 

   Maggie Hanson, Music Minister 

Food Pantry News 
 

Turkey Drop off NEXT WEEKEND:  November 19 & 20 
 

Once again we will be gathering frozen turkeys, turkey breasts 

and chickens to share with local families and our brothers and 

sisters in Paterson.  Drop off before and after all masses in the 

freezers located in the priests’ garage.. Thanksgiving food items 

will also be collected:  stuffing mix, gravy, vegetables, etc. 
 

A huge thank you to the entire parish and especially our 

school families! This month we collected 148 bags of groceries, 

much needed and greatly appreciated! With the help of the Build-

ers Club,  facilitated by Mrs. Moran, we were able to increase our 

collection and prepare the donations for pickup. Thank you! 

 

Believe it or not, Christmas is just around 

the corner and planning is well underway 

here at the parish!  This weekend, No-

vember 12th & 13th, elves from our Christmas in a Box Commit-

tee will be on hand before and after all masses to help you sign 

up to help a family, child, or senior. 

                             ADVENT 
                

St. Patrick Parish invites you to Adult Faith 

Formation Sessions for the Season of Advent.  The topic for 

this series is Prayer.  Please plan on joining us during this litur-

gical season as we prepare for the birth of our Savior, Jesus 

the Christ. All sessions will be held in the South Room of the 

Parish Office Building from 7:30 pm-8:45 pm. 
 

Tuesday, November 29th ~ ñLectio divinaò 

        Presented by Rev. Fr. Chris Barkhausen 
 

Tuesday, December 6th ~ An Eastern Christian Journey to 

Christmas and Theophany in the Byzantine Catholic 

Church 

        Presented by Rev. Deacon Thomas P. Shubeck, Phd 
 

Tuesday, December 13th ~ Praying the Daily Examen 

        Presented by Rev. Fr. Tom Marciniak, SJ 
 

Beginning Monday, November 14th, we invite 

you to choose a gift-tag ornament from our Giv-

ing Trees in the lobby of the church or the 

parish offices. Each tag will indicate a small 

Christmas gift wish that you can fulfill. Food gift 

cards are provided to  Eva’s Kitchen for the one day a year 

when they do not provide a hot lunch. Your unwrapped gift can 

be returned on weekends under the Christmas ’Giving Tree’ in 

the Church lobby or weekdays, under the Christmas Tree in the 

parish office building during regular office hours, Monday 

through Friday, 8 am until 4:30 pm.  

Pancake Breakfast is Back! 
 

All are welcome! Bring the family to the next Pancake Breakfast 

on Sunday, November 20th from 8 am until 11:30 am in the        

Fr. Ed Parish Center. All you can eat for only $6 per adult, $4 for 

children ages 4-12 and children age 3 and under eat free. Maxi-

mum cost for a family is $30. Hosted by the Knights of Columbus. 

Proceeds from the breakfast benefit their local 

charitable efforts. 
 

Parish nurses will be available for blood pressure 

screenings during the Pancake Breakfast. Stop by 

their table and have your blood pressure taken! 



 

Monday, November 14 

   Rosary:  6:30 pm; Church 

   Meditation Group:  7:00 pm; South Room 

Wednesday, November 16 

   Parish Nurses Meeting:  7 pm; North Room 

   Ushers’ Meeting:  7 pm; South Room 

Thursday, November 17 

   Walking with Purpose:  9 am; Parish Center 

   Marian Prayer Group:  10 am; North Room 

   SPYM Lollipop Making:  6 pm; Kitchen 

   Walking with Purpose:  7 pm; South Room 

   Knights of Columbus:  8:30 pm; East/West Room 

Friday, November 18 

   Adult Scripture Study:  9 am; South Room 

Saturday, November 19 

   Pastoral Council Meeting:  8:30 am; South Room 

   SPYM Lollipop Sales:  6 pm; Outside of Church 

Sunday, November 20 

   SPYM Lollipop Sales:  After all Masses; Outside of  

 Church 

   Turkey Collecton:  Priests’ Garage 

   Faith Formation:  8:15am, 10:15am, 7pm; School 

   RCIA:  12:15 pm; South Room 
             

              SAINT PATRICK SCHOOL  

 

    St. Patrick School Celebrates ñSocktoberò 
 

During the month of October, St. Patrick School’s Student Coun-
cil collected 781 pairs of men’s, women’s and children’s socks for 
the homeless. St. Patrick School families gave generously and 
helped accumulate literally hundreds and hundreds of socks to 
help our brothers and sisters who are less fortunate. On Novem-
ber 2, 2016, SPS Student Council Officers visited Family Promise 
of Morris County, NJ, where they met Director of Development & 
Community Relations, Dominique Tornabe. Officers Mary Kate 
Vowells (President), Molly Farrell (Vice President), DJ Carini 
(Treasurer), Alex Greene (Secretary), and Luke Johnson 
(Historian), enjoyed meeting Ms. Tornabe and look forward to a 
continued relationship between Family Promise and St. Patrick 
School. 

Congratulations to the St. Patrick Varsity Boys and Varsity 
Girls Cross Country teams who each won Championships at the 
MCCL Championship Meet. 
 

St. Patrick Schoolôs Athletic Association is proud to an-
nounce that students Delaney McKee, Molly Farrell and Maggie 
Boler have been selected to compete in the middle school and 
elementary divisions of the Colgate Women’s Games to be held 
at the Armory in New York City this December. The Colgate 
Women’s Games is the nation’s largest amateur track series 
open to all girls from elementary school through college and be-
yond. This prestigious  event has been the host to 20 past wom-
en’s Olympic champions, including six athletes who competed in 
the Rio Olympics this past summer. These three young ladies 
have worked very hard and have all accomplished great things on 
the cross-country courses for St. Patrick School. 

               YOUTH MINISTRY 
 

           This Week in Youth Ministry 
 

Freshmen Gathering:  Mon., Nov. 14, 7:15-8:30 pm 

 In the YMC 

Winter Antioch Team Meeting:  Tues., Nov. 15, 7-9:30 pm; 

 In the YMC 

Sophomore Gathering:  Wed., Nov. 16, 7:15-8:45 pm;  

 At St. Vincents 

Service Opportunities 
 

Sign up on the SPYM board in the lobby of the Church or by 

emailing Maggie at mgrady@st-pats.org 
 

Lollipop Making:  Thurs., Nov. 17; 6-9:30 pm; Parish Center  
 

Lollipop Sales:  Sat., Nov. 19 & Sun., Nov. 20; after all masses; 

 Outside of the Church 
 

Food Pantry Restock:  Sat., Nov. 19; 8:30-10:15 am 
 

SPYM Flag Football at CMS 

On Wednesday, November 23, St. Patrick and St. Vincent’s 

Youth Ministry teens will get together at Haas Field (behind the 

Middle School on Main Street in Chatham) at 2:30 pm for a pre-

Thanksgiving football afternoon. Water and snacks are provided 

and all High School teens are welcome. Join us for a fun after-

noon.  If it rains, the game is canceled. Any bakers? Email Mag-

gie at mgrady@st-pats.org if you can bake for this event. 
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             FAITH FORMATION 
 

  Faith Formation November Classes: 

November 20 & 21 

 

Students are invited to participate in our parish Thanksgiving 

Food Drive by bringing nonperishable holiday food items to Faith 

Formation class on November 20 & 21. 
 

Looking for a great present for a family or child? We are offering 

the book, Dear Pope Francis, published by Loyola Press for the 

special price of $17.  This New York Times best seller and 2016 

International Book Award recipient is a compilation of letters and 

illustrations written by children around the world, asking ques-

tions and voicing their concerns to Pope Francis and his loving 

responses to them. 
 

Books are available in the Parish Office Build-

ing and also at the Safety Monitor table when 

Faith Formation classes are in session.   
 

Interfaith Thanksgiving Service 
 

The Chatham Interfaith Thanksgiving Service will be celebrated 

at the Chatham Presbyterian Church on Southern Boulevard on 

Tuesday, November 22 at 7:30 pm. Ministers of different faiths 

will lead the service, while youth choirs from various churches 

including St. Patrick, will provide uplifting music of praise. The 

service will be followed by a reception. A free will offering to ben-

efit the combined First Aid Squads of the Chathams will be held. 

All are welcome. 


